
H 0 
THE RADIO VOICE OF DENVER 5,0 0 0 WATT S 

March 214th, 1960 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Thank you, Mr. Geary, 

PETROLEUM CLUB BLDG. 

DENVER 2, COLORADO 

for your letter of March 21st, reporting reception of 
KHOW in Walnutport. Your report, comments and compliments 
are much appreciated. 
Inasmzch as your report was quite accurate in description 
of program material received, we are most happy to ver- 
ify your DX report. I might comment that the program 
you were listening to was "Roland At Night", and that I 
happened to be on duty at the transmitter that particular 
evening. 

Thanks again for your letter. 

Sin4r / y yaz rs, 

'James D. Churc7 
Chief Engineen 


